
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The exam season is fast approaching. To support Clifton students as they prepare for their 

GCSEs, there will be a number of revision sessions for a variety of subjects run by our staff 

during the Easter Holidays. Details of these sessions can be found at the end of this letter.  

 

Please take time to look through the information with your child and identify which sessions 

they should attend. It is crucial that you encourage your child to attend all the sessions they 

have been invited to and arrive at school on time. In previous years, students who have fully 

engaged with our revision programme have achieved higher grades. 

 

In addition to revision done in school, it is vital that students are completing revision at 

home. Earlier this year, we provided all Y11 students with a revision pack consisting of 

equipment they need to revise effectively alongside Revision Guides for a number of 

subjects. There are also a number of online platforms students can use to revise including 

Seneca, Complete Maths and Educake. 

Please encourage your child to rise to the challenge, work hard and give no less than their 

best as we approach the exam season. At this point, revision and the correct preparation 

are vital, both in school and at home.  

 As always, your continued support is much appreciated and the combination: home, school 

and student here at Clifton will prove to be unbeatable. 

Yours faithfully 

                                                  J Warburton  

Miss E Weatherill                                                            Mr Warburton 

(Assistant Headteacher                                                  (Head of Key Stage Four)  
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


